
 
DRAFT 

Barrington Trails Committee 
October 9, 2018 

Meeting called to order at 6:35pm 
 

Present : Chair Charlie Tatham, Marika Wilde, John Wallace, Anne Melvin Minutes of 9/18 were 
approved as amended.  
 
Old Business :  
Updates: Places for signage on Calef West, Calef East and Village Place need to be determined. A trail 
needs to be cleared to the beaver dam on Calef West. A tree stand was seen near the Town Farm 
cemetery. Trash needs to be removed from the area of where the old shack was removed on Calef West. 
Doug Bogen and Ken Grossman will be consulted re: placement of signage on Calef East. DOT needs to 
be contacted about signs next to the highway. 
Graffiti removal is needed on Goodwill and the Town Forest. A wire brush will be tried first before the 
use of chemicals. 
The pieces for the kiosk for the Calef parking lot are ready to go. Posts need to be planted. Charlie also 
needs help getting the roof on the kiosk. 
New Business: 
Charlie will contact the police about the vandalism on our properties. He will also speak to people who 
offered trail cams.  
Weekend Walkabouts: Anne at Village Place on 10/13; John will do both KOTR and Calef East on 11/17;  
Charlie will lead a walk on the Newhall property on 12/15. 
We discussed how to spend the $100 we have in the budget for education. It was suggested we spend it 
on maps of our trails. It needs to be spent by the end of the year.  
Plans for construction of the parking lot for the Barrington Trail are in progress. 
Next meeting 11/13 at the Barrington Elementary School.  
Adjourned at 8:45pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Anne Melvin 
 

 


